The MATHEMATICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W. • Washington

Copy for Frieda

Please. Copy for

thanks Earl

Gall



September 10, 1986

TO: MAA Section Chairmen
MAA Section Secretaries

FROM: Ron Davis

MAA Representative to NCTM Program Committee for the 88th National Meeting

On April 6-9, 1988, the National Council of Teachers of Mathematics will hold its National Meeting in Chicago, Illinois. A number of section meetings at the NCTM meeting will be joint MAA/NCTM sessions. These joint sessions are in addition to the other NCTM section presentations which cover levels from elementary through college.

As the MAA representative on the Program Committee, I along with the other members of the Program Committee solicit your suggestions for speakers for sessions. Your work in your MAA Section makes you well qualified to provide us with the names of quality speakers who have interesting and informative presentations.

Enclosed is a form for your use in responding. Since I know you will have more than one recommendation, please duplicate the form and return one form for each recommended person.

This is a great opportunity for us in the MAA to share with our sister organization in a joint effort to improve the quality of mathematics instruction at all levels of education. I look forward to your recommendations for speakers. Thank you for your assistance.